

NVSA Exec Meeting
12/14/08, 6:05pm
Law Offices of Lou Chinchilla

Date for Captains Meeting

- Sunday, February 8, 2009; 5pm
- Library was too small - Do we want to spend money?
 - School, hotel conference room? – Lou will look into locations

Exec Board

- **Scheduler** – board recommends **Sharon Corl** (sp?) – has been a good field coordinator

- **Registrar - Jen Groner, Ricardo Lasso?**
 - Pass making process has been simplified
 - Lou wants to hang onto pass-making because of relationship with captains
(Phil – remember to get pass-making equipment from Kate)

- **Webmaster - ??**
 - Once player has been approved once, shouldn't have to approve them again
 - Phil says it worked in his own player pool; has not had to approve players twice
 - We need an administrative function to get at the player database

- **Field Monitor**
 - Sharon Corl had good suggestion for “helper incentives” – DC United tix

- **Advertising**
 - Phil - DC United will work with us – look for other avenues

DC United Tix

- Lou – suggests getting NVASA section at games
- (but) Our numbers were down this past season
- Phil – (and whoever else) will sit down with Zach to brainstorm ticket sales

Current Jobs that need to be done

- Add All-Star, etc. pictures to Facebook page (Sarah)
- Group activities?
- Phil – we need to each take initiative to pick up projects that come along
- Lou – new blood may help recharge us
- Lou tells us all about our leadership capabilities

Promotion/Relegation

- **Games to be played** - Militia vs. Clockwork Orange; Fat Cobra vs. Mixed Nuts
- **Masters** – hopefully will get up to 7 this coming spring (Tom/Sean; Jeff Cope)
- **D5** - Mix up teams to keep things fresh; NOVA United – don't invite them back? (no procedure)
- **D3** – Roadkill may not survive; Pink Panthers may be just Masters (offer to SuperNOVA)
- **D2** – Skycatz may not be back; Villans – crossovers may cause them want D2 – will be a vote
Team Atlantic Sun may play – would be put into D2
- **D1** – Pyros may not be back

Miscellaneous

- We need to be competitive with other leagues regarding referee wages
- Fields – even by late November, we hadn't finished our season – we need more fields
 - We need to bring to light the non-use of fields by other organizations
 - Legal action? Phil has spoken to County about it; Supervisor says “too bad”
 - Appeals would need to be documented and taken to the County Executive

Meeting adjourned at 7:02pm.